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Project Name: Three Creeks Parkway Restoration Project 

American Rivers Request for Proposals for LANDSCAPING MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
for Creek Restoration in Eastern Contra Costa County, California.  

RFP and Project Description Materials available at 
https://www.americanrivers.org/3cpproject/ 

Project Description  

Through this Request for Proposal (RFP), American Rivers seeks Proposals from 
qualified licensed contractors to serve as Resident Project Manager to provide on-site 
management of the planting, irrigation and weed control for the Three Creeks Parkway 
Restoration Project (Project) at Marsh Creek in Brentwood, California starting in 
December 2020 and running through December 2021. A landscaping firm has been 
selected to execute the Project. This RFP is for the management and oversite of the 
landscape contractor. The most qualified Applicant will be selected based on the Scoring 
Criteria provided in the RFP. The Proposal budget of the selected Applicant will be 
applied beginning in December 2020; the proposed budget must remain valid through 
the end of the contract period in December 2021. However, American Rivers reserves 
the right to negotiate a final contract amount with the selected Applicant in order to best 
meet the needs of the Project.   

The creek restoration Project is designed to provide multiple benefits, including 
improved water quality in Marsh Creek and the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta, habitat 
for a diversity of avian, fish, reptile and mammalian species, and recreational 
opportunities for the growing community of the City of Brentwood. These 
improvements will be realized by widening 4,000 linear feet of the Marsh Creek flood 
control channel, creating a floodplain along the low flow channel, and removing non-
native and restoring native riparian and upland vegetation in a 13.5-acre Project Site. 
The Project will also bring much needed shade to the Marsh Creek Regional Trail, as 
well as a pedestrian undercrossing below Central Avenue to reduce traffic congestion 
and improve safety. Civil construction will be completed by December 2020 and 
Landscaping work begins after Civil channel and floodplain reshaping work is complete. 
The Project is located within the City of Brentwood, approximately 5.7 miles upstream 
of the creek’s outlet to Big Break in the Sacramento – San Joaquin Delta and roughly 
halfway between the Delta and the base of the creek’s headwaters on the eastern flanks 
of Mount Diablo. 

PROPOSALS are due by 5:00 pm (PDT), Tuesday, October 27, 2020, sent via email 
to 3Creeks@americanrivers.org.  
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